
9 : 3 0  a m  -  P r e s c h o o l
1 0 : 0 0  a m  -  K i n d e r g a r t e n
1 0 : 3 0  a m  -  1 s t  G r a d e

1 1 : 0 0  a m  -  2 n d  G r a d e
1 1 : 3 0  a m  -  4 t h  G r a d e
1 2 : 0 0  p m  -  3 r d  G r a d e

Thank you again for being part of our school community.
Together, we’re making a difference!

E n d - o f - Y e a r  P a r t y
4 t h  G r a d e  T r i p
A s s e m b l i e s
T e a c h e r  G r a n t s
T e a c h e r  A p p r e c i a t i o n
A n d  m o r e  e x c i t i n g  p r o g r a m s !

We are incredibly grateful for your ongoing support!

WALK-A-THON
COP P E R  H I L L  PTO

A L L  F A M I L I E S  W E L C O M E  T O  A T T E N D !

T u e s d a y ,  A p r i l  8
R a i n  D a t e :  F r i d a y ,  A p r i l  1 1

Parents, grandparents and siblings are welcome to cheer on our Cougars.
Park in the front, and walk around to the blacktop.

Visitors are not permitted in the building.  No need to check in at the Main Office.

C o u g a r  C l u b s
B o o k  F a i r  &  H o l i d a y  S h o p
G e r t r u d e  H a w k  S a l e s
C l o t h i n g  D r i v e
H o l i d a y  F a m i l y  P h o t o s

Thanks to your participation and generosity
throughout this year, we’ve raised enough funds
through some of our highest fundraisers, including:

A portion of the money raised last year was
intended for a new digital sign, but due to a change
in location, the cost of the sign was lower than
anticipated. This, along with your amazing
fundraising efforts, has allowed us to continue
supporting important school initiatives, such as

Because of this success, we have ample PTO funds and will not be using this
year’s Walk-a-Thon as a fundraiser. Instead, we are excited to continue

holding the Walk-a-Thon as a fun and active event for our students to enjoy!

We truly appreciate your involvement!
 Please share your thoughts and suggestions with us!


